
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Christmas Raffle 2020 

 

As many of you know, we are unable to hold our much-loved Christmas Fair this 

year, and as a result, fundraising has been really impacted. We would usually raise 

between £3k-£4k from one Christmas Fair, so not being able to hold the fair this year 

will be a big loss.   

 

However, as you know, we are really pleased that we are still able to hold our raffle 

as a virtual event on Friday 11
th
 December, and thanks to all of you for your really 

wonderful and very generous donations of food, drinks and hamper gifts, we have 

some really fantastic prizes. In addition to your donations, we have been fortunate to 

have been supported by some local businesses who have given us some very generous 

prizes too.  

 

Today, alongside this letter, the children have all been sent home with 4 books 

of raffle tickets, priced at £1.50 a book. We would be so grateful if you could 

distribute these amongst family, friends and neighbours, and return the sold 

stubs with the correct change (complete with name and contact telephone 

number on the stubs!) to reception.   We also ask that any unsold raffle ticket 

books are returned to reception so that we can sell these to others.  Please 

return all sold and unsold raffle tickets by 7th December.  

 

If each family were to sell 4 books of tickets, we would make nearly £1000! This will 

be going towards new, much-needed laptops for every classroom, and would make a 

huge difference to all the children’s learning.  

 

Please keep an eye on the Friends of Lavant Primary School’s Facebook page and your 

email for photos and details on prizes to be won, it promises to be a really fantastic 

raffle and definitely worth buying raffle tickets for! 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support! 

Best wishes 

 

Friends of Lavant Primary School  

 


